
 

	

November 10, 2022 
 
AMLJIA 
807 G Street, Suite 356 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
Attn: Kevin Smith, Executive Director 
 
Our cooperative participation agreement with AMLJIA requires we give a six-month written notice prior to the 
end of the fiscal year, June 30, 2023, should we wish to withdraw our membership from the program.   It is 
CCSD’s desire to pursue all available market options as we approach insurance renewal.  Please accept this 
notice as we engage in the renewal process and need to exercise our right to withdraw should we find better 
options. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Chris Reitan, CCSD Superintendent 
 
cc:  Tara Koloski, Senior Account Manager, USI 
       Melinda Bass, CCSD Business Manager  
 
 
  



 
 


